
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: March 22, 2018  

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

At 8:59 PM on Wednesday, March 21, 2018, Dodge County Central Communications received a report of a 67 year old 

female being run over by her own vehicle at N4131 County Hwy. P, Rubicon, WI.  The preliminary investigation showed that 

the female was attempting to secure a child in a child safety seat in the rear driver’s side seat. The vehicle had accidentally 

been left in neutral and the vehicle began rolling backwards. She attempted to stop the vehicle but was pushed over and 

the vehicle rolled over her causing serious injuries to her upper body. Due to the nature of the injuries she was transported 

by flight for life to Summit Aurora with serious injuries. This incident occurred on private property and neither alcohol nor 

drugs are believed to be a factor in this incident. 

Due to the nature of the injuries in this incident, the name of the victim is being withheld at this time. 

  

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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